B2 City and Guilds of London Institute

76 PORTLAND PLACE - LONDON Wi 01-580 3050

TIAC/7748/68 23rd September, 1968

Dear M

International Apprentice Competition - 1968

May I on behalf of the United Kingdom National Committee
thank you for the great assistance you gave once more this year in
leading the British team to the International Apprentice Competition.
The Committee was keenly aware of the sacrifice of time involved and
is most grateful to you.

I have asked the Institute's Accountant to forward to you
a small cheque which I hope will be an acceptable token of the
Committee's appreciation.

Yours sincerely,

i

J.C.A. Mousley
Secretary,
United Kingdom Committee

A. Sharkie Esq.,
45, Commore Drive,
GLASGOW, W.3.
Scotland.



